
WEEKLY UPDATE FOR ALL RE CCG’s…. 

Vic’s news… 

Spoke to Kylie at council asking about public liability should 

‘anyone’ wander into the gardens and hurt themselves at any 

time. 

She was going to consult the council legal advisor and get back to 

me. Hasn’t done so yet. (Just txtd her this morning  again) 

Also asked her about the possibility of putting a 1000L gravity 

water tank on top of the container, anchored securely. She saw 

no problems with it, but would still consult and get back to me. 

I’ve spoken to Noosa Building certifiers and Council Plumbing 

dept re the issue of a tank stand. Comes down to height. I have 

asked but I have yet to be told where the exact specificiations are 

in the Building Regs. So a gravity tank ( running off a solar 

powered 12v pump ) seems possible if we follow the building 

code. But tank stands are definitely NOT illegal. Just need to be 

safe and comply. 

Have called in twice to badminton courts but yet to meet anyone 

to discus temporary use of their water supply or use of a power 

point. 

One could be easily fitted in the electric meter box beside 

badminton entrance. 

Re temporary water solution, I had a good look at the pipework 

coming out of the tanks…. A very easy initial solution would be 

to get a roll of 25mm pipe that could easily be connected to the 

existing connectors and this would take water flow to whichever 

garden bed we needed. Then connect to a hose/sprinkler as 

needed. 25mm pipe rolled up and put in container at end of the 

day. 

  

One advert for expressions of interest is up at the Post Office 

noticeboard. 

I have left one with the IGA managers but they are yet to 

approve/put it up. 

  

News from Caroline and Wendy re Market day. 



See Wendy’s notes below in RED…. 

  

Re CCG OPEN DAY: 

- We could discuss this at next committee meeting. Including date 

for the Open Day, issues of cost and funding for hire and ongoing 

stuff, POA for the Open Day,  BBQ’s ( I can lend one ) and I’ve 

spoken to local butchers re organic sausages. Date for a tidy up 

working bee. 

  

Wendy – I usually find Officeworks good for large prints, tho I 

think theres a print shop opposite Gelignite Jacks near the IGA. 

(and local). 

  

Definitely a Memorandum of Understanding with the 

Badminton Club. 

Hi All

Hi Vic

Sorry I didn’t get back to you re this but it was a doozie of a week. 
So I am a captive audience this morning, forced to sit and do this 
stuff rather than housework or gardening which were both on the 
agenda today, perhaps tomorrow. My responses in red type. I have 
responded to most of the things on the list. Lots if stuff in my head 
as well.


Thank you also, Tim for your minutes, it reminded me of some of 
the the things I need to achieve.


BTW I think that it is very worthwhile having a stall at the Farmers 
Markets for awareness of both PCN & CCG.


Cheers

Wendy


